Student Council minutes 3.12.18

Present:

Kianna, Bobby, Louis, Ethan, Vinny, Rhys, Harvey, Glynn, Arthur, Sophie,

Daily Mile:

Lots of good discussion student council would like to propose the following-

Tokens in a tube to record as a whole school the miles we do - Tubes to be kept in the eco room with tokens to be given out by student council reps who have finished the mile then displayed somewhere.

A few good questions from the student council -

Will we have enough tokens? When will they be emptied? Who will count them?

What if someone doesn't do a mile? This led to a discussion about having different coloured tokens for 1, 2 or 3 laps or different size tokens so all pupils can put a token in.

Pupils would like to do the daily mile every day and again suggest the following - Every morning - 8:50 - runners- with trainers

9;00 walkers I know this wouldn't work with assembly put pupils are keen to do it at the same time every day.

Pupils wanted to record individually their miles - I suggested having a page in their pupil progress file that they can fill in themselves each week in tutor time.

AOB-

Wet play - pupils have asked if they can have more resources for wet play
maybe we could send out a feedback sheet to see what games are popular,

Pupils suggested having different rooms for wet play depending on the activity rather than class so a quiet room - reading, chill out room chat and music, hall-

sports or circus skills - I really like this idea and think we could explore some different options about wet play. Maybe they can meet with KSL??

- Pupils in secondary would really like an <u>Astroturf</u> to allow football and sport all year
- Polo shirts Vinny suggested a school polo shirt for the summer so not shirts and tie again a good idea- this lead to discussion about design - we came up with black polo purple logo for Secondary and purple polo and black logo for primary we decided white wasn't a good colour due to dirt.
- <u>School pet</u> Pupils also talked about the possibility of school chickens in the outdoor learning area?
- Could the common room be relocated as it is too small?
- Flexi Friday pupils to finish school at 1:30
- Swimming for enrichment secondary pupils really want to learn to swim.
- Student council voted and elected Glynn to be student council president